

For your Information

Thank you to all who serve.

INTERCESSIONS

If you have a prayer request for the church on a Sunday morning please have a word with the person leading intercessions that day.

4-Nov-2018	?
11-Nov-2018	Graham
18-Nov-2018	Sean and Sandra
25-Nov-2018	Stella
2-Dec-2018	Abbey

SIDES PERSONS

4-Nov-2018	Margaret
11-Nov-2018	Katie
18-Nov-2018	Gwen
25-Nov-2018	Wendy
2-Dec-2018	Christine

CLEANING

Please clean the church before the date marked.

11-Nov-2018	Jane
18-Nov-2018	Sean and Sandra
25-Nov-2018	Deb P
2-Dec-2018	Nige & Deb
9-Dec-2018	Bill

TEA & COFFEE

4-Nov-2018	Pam & Maxine
11-Nov-2018	Val & Andrew
18-Nov-2018	Christine, Matt & Katie
25-Nov-2018	Jane & Gwen
2-Dec-2018	Sean

FOOD BANK

COLLECTION POINT

We have a permanent collection point at church so that we can support the Swadlincote Food Bank throughout the year. Please put tins and packets of food in the collection box in the kitchen. Please look at the notice by the box to see which items are currently most needed.

Little Sparks are also collecting items for the Food Bank. THANK YOU!



Need a lift to Church?

Then please call Andy or Val on 07834800577 and we will arrange to collect you and take you home.

NEWSLETTER

If you have any notices to include in the newsletter and/or website www.hartshornechurch.org.uk please speak to Jane Horan 07966194954 or 01283 211333 or email jane.horan52@gmail.com

CONTACT DETAILS

Rev Graham Rutter Tel: 01283 214583

Tel: 07740376719

Email: gprutter@gmail.com

Parish Safeguarding Link Christine Gardner

Email:

safeguarding@hartshornechurch.org.uk



Sunday 4th November 2018 The Fourth Sunday before Advent

Welcome to our service today. Please stay for a cup of tea or coffee after the service.

10:45 Morning Worship led by Sean O'Toole HABAKKUK Habakkuk 3 6pm Cafe Church with Neil O'Boyle

Prayer for the week

You may want to use this as part of your prayers this week:

God of glory, touch our lips with the fire of your Spirit, that we with all creation may rejoice to sing your praise; through Jesus Christ our Lord.

Services next Sunday

Sunday 11th November
10:45 Remembrance Service
led by Rev Graham Rutter
With laying of wreaths by Councillors,
Beavers, Cubs and Scouts

Check out our website

We are also on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram











STANDING STRONG CONFERENCE

A message from Sandra

To all who have booked a place at Open Doors' celebration event Standing Strong on Saturday 17 November. Standing Strong offers a unique opportunity to hear from speakers from North Korea, India and Egypt who can speak authoritatively and inspirationally on the persecuted church.

Doors and registration will open at 9am. Please bring your ticket with you, which I will give you shortly.

Refreshments (tea/coffee) are included in the price of your ticket. If you haven't pre-ordered a grab-bag lunch, you are very welcome to bring your own food and drink with you; there will also be a café open from 12:30pm at Bethel Convention Centre selling drinks and snacks.

There is very limited parking at Bethel Convention Centre (BCC) and it is expected the car park will be full by 9.15am. An overflow car park is located at Sandwell Metropolitan Borough Council, Dudley Road, Oldbury B69 3DL. Please note all day parking costs £4 and the car park is open from 8am-6pm. Street parking is also available on Kelvin Way which is the road that runs alongside Bethel Convention Centre. Please do not park on yellow lines or red routes.

If the car park is full upon arrival at the BCC, a member of staff will be waiting and will provide you with directions to the overflow car park. You can walk from here to the BCC in 20 minutes or alternatively take one of the free shuttle buses we will provide. Please park your car and wait by the parking barriers where you'll find the shuttle buses and an Open Doors staff member to help you.

In the run up to the event, please be praying for all those involved - especially our brothers and sisters travelling from places where faith costs the most.

2

If you haven't yet received information about lifts, please have a word me.

SUNDAY SCHOOL

Sunday school will be now be held on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of each month. Carol will prepare activities and take the children into the north aisle during the service. On the other Sundays bags containing activities will be available for children.





News from St Perer's

WHAT'S HAPPENING THIS WEEK?

Tuesday 6th November 9am
Post Office Coffee Morning
at the Dethick Hall

Tuesday 6th November 7.30pm Standing Committee meeting 3 Sharpswood Manor

Wednesday 7th November 9.30am Little Sparks in the church hall

Wednesday 7th November 7.30pm Bell ringing practice

Thursday 9th November 9.30am Little Sparks in the church hall

Saturday 10th November 9.30am KNITWITS 209 Burton Road, Hartshorne

KNITWITS



The next meeting of Knitwits will on Saturday 10th November at 209 Woodville Road, Hartshorne from 9.30am. Hot bacon rolls and coffee or tea will be provided.

We're running out of time to get our Christmas angels ready!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Sunday 11th November 10:45 Remembrance Service led by Rev Graham Rutter

Sunday 18th November 10:45 Open Doors Service led by Sean & Sandra O'Toole

Sunday 25th November 10:45 Morning Worship led by Rev Stella Greenwood

Sunday 2nd December 10:45 Gift Service led by Sean and Sandra O'Toole

6pm Cafe Church

Monday 3rd December 12noon Senior Citizens Christmas Lunch

Sunday 9th December 10:45 Holy Communion led by Rev Stella Greenwood

Saturday 15th December 10:00 Messy Christmas

Sunday 16th December 10:45 Morning Worship led by Abbey Emery

Saturday 22nd December 10:00 Angel Festival

Sunday 23rd December 4pm Carol Service

Monday 24th December Christmas Eve 3pm Angel Festival 4pm Crib Service 11.30pm Midnight Communion

Monday 25th December 10:00 Christmas Day Service Led by Rev Graham Rutter

3